
 

 

The President of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, Nicolás Maduro Moros, on 

behalf of the Venezuelan People and Government, conveys his most sincere 

words of congratulation to His Excellency Abdel Fattah Al Sisi, for being reelected 

as President of the sisterly Arab Republic of Egypt, with a strong and widespread 

support by the people.  

 

After the establishment of diplomatic relations on November 15th, 1950, our 

countries have shared widespread respect, solidarity and cooperation. 

 

Indeed, these ties were reinforced thanks to the arrival of the Bolivarian Revolution 

led by the Eternal Commander Hugo Chávez, who used to be a fervent admirer of 

the revolutionary leader Gamal Abdel Nasser, a personality of historic significance 

that for us, even today in the centenary of his birth, remains as a symbol of the 

struggle for independence and national liberation.  

 

The Bolivarian Government of Venezuela expresses to President Al Sisi, its 

willingness to continue to strengthen bilateral cooperation for the mutual advance 

of our Peoples, and work together in building a pluripolar, multicentric and peaceful 

world.  

 

Caracas, April 2nd, 2018 

 


